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CHINA COAST GUARD ACADEMY DELEGATION VISITS IMLI 
 

On 20 August 2010 a delegation from the China Coast Guard Academy paid an official visit to IMLI. The 

delegation was headed by Professor Baozheng Xu (President of the China Coast Guard Academy). 

Professor Baozheng Xu was accompanied by Professor Zhigang Sun, Professor Mingkui Feng and 

Professor Zhixiang Zhang. The purpose of the visit was to discuss the possibilities of academic 

cooperation. 

 

Professor David Attard together with the China Coast Guard Academy delegation 

Professor David Attard (Director of IMLI) welcomed the delegation and introduced them to the work of 

IMLI. He informed the delegation that the Chinese lawyers that have graduated from IMLI’s LL.M. 

programme are: Mr. Cai Yongsheng (Third Secretary Department of Treaty and Law, Ministry of Foreign 



Affairs), Ms. Chen Bo (Deputy Secretary-General, China Maritime Arbitration Commission), Mr. Dele 

Lu (Legal Officer, Department of Treaty and Law, Ministry of Foreign Affairs), Mr. Feng Jianzhong 

(Senior Principal Staff Member, Rescue and Salvage Bureau, Ministry of Transport), Ms. Hai Qian (Third 

Secretary, Department of Treaty and Law, Ministry of Foreign Affairs), Ms. Li Guanyu (Senior Principal 

Staff Member, Maritime Safety Administration, Department of International Cooperation, Ministry of 

Communications), Ms. Mi Bin (Second Secretary, Ministry of Foreign Affairs), Mr. Shen Jianbin (Chief 

of Navigation Safety Section, Shanghai Maritime Safety Administration), Ms. Wang Wei (Section Chief, 

Engineer, Navigable Waters Management Department, Shanghai Maritime Safety Administration) and 

Ms. Zheng Xuefei (Liaoning Maritime Safety Administration). 

Professor Baozheng Xu thanked Professor Attard for his warm welcoming and expressed his interest in 

IMLI’s LL.M. programme. 
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